
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We have come to the end of another busy half term at the nursery. Admittedly it has felt like a short half 
term due to the extra bank holiday in recognition of the King’s coronation. I hope that you all enjoyed 
some family time together on these days.  
 
It is hard to believe that we are heading in to the final half term of this academic year and for many of 
the children it will be their final weeks at Thornton Heath Nursery School as they will be moving on to 
primary school in September 2023.  
 
I would like to wish you all a relaxing half term holiday, let’s hope that the sun continues to shine so that 
you can enjoy some days out and about.  
 
Just a reminder that the nursery has now closed for the half term holiday and it re-opens on Monday 
5th June 2023.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Jenette and the THNS team.  
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Please remember to keep checking our website THNS.org for our news 
stories and updates.  You can also contact us through emailing 
keepintouch@THNS.org 

Summer term weather 
Although the sun does keep making an appearance it is still very inconsistent and some 
times the days can still be quite cold. The children have the freedom to decided whether 
they want to do their learning inside or outside so please continue to send your child to 
school with a coat and dressed in suitable clothing for the ever changing weather. 

Pyjamarama event : 16th June 2023  
On Friday 16th June 2023 the children can come to school in their pyjamas       
(or comfy clothes) to help raise funds for the BookTrust charity. The BookTrust 
charity is the UK’s  largest reading charity and they provide millions of children every year with books 
and resources to support every child reading. We have already received a BookTrust pack for each 
child that is transitioning to primary school in September 2023 which we will give out on Pyjamara day.  
Your £1 donation on Pyjamarama day will help raise funds to ensure that the charity can continue to 
provide these books.  

Personal belongings 
Please do not allow your child to bring toys etc. to the nursery. We have plenty of resources and toys 
for them to use whilst they are here. Toys brought in from home can often cause “upset” particularly if 
the toy goes missing during the day. Similarly can you also check that your child has not taken any of 
the nursery toys home with them.  

Save the date  
On Friday 9th June the school photographer will be visiting to take your child’s end of year 
photo.  
 
We have a dental nurse visiting on Tuesday 27th June who will be talking to the 
children (and parents that can be here) about the importance of good dental             

                  hygiene.  
 
We are hoping to hold our annual end of year picnic on Friday 21st July, it 
would be lovely to see you all there so please put the date in your diary, more information 
to follow.  


